
AN OPEN LETTER TO THE JEWISH
COMMUNITY
In response to the demagogic remarks made by some critics of
the Mel Gibson movie, “The Passion of the Christ,” Catholic
League president William Donohue has written “An Open Letter
to  the  Jewish  Community.”   The  six-page  missive  offers
Donohue’s  thoughts  on  the  anti-Christian  remarks  of  ADL
director Abraham Foxman and others.

The  letter  has  been  sent  to  major  Jewish  organizations
throughout the U.S. and to prominent Jewish individuals.  It
has also been sent to a select group of American bishops and
Catholic and Protestant leaders.

The letter is available online at www.catholicleague.org.
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